
Willard/Baker Music Program–Willard Specific Information
Tuesday, December 5, 2023

● Doors will open and K-2 students may be dropped off in the Commons at 5:30 p.m. The
K-2 Winter Musical will begin at 6:00 p.m. in the Robert G. Jones Auditorium at
Winchester Community High School. The Willard (3-5) music program will begin at 7:00
p.m.

● There will be a short intermission between the K-2 and 3-5 programs to allow for K-2
students to be picked up at the conclusion of their show from the WCHS Commons.
Willard students will then need to be dropped off in their designated areas at 6:45 p.m.

○ 3rd Grade will report to the WCHS Library
○ 4th Grade will report to the WCHS Choir Room
○ 5th Grade will report to the WCHS Band Room.

NOTE: There will be Willard staff members in the main hall directing families to the above
locations if you don’t know the location.

● At the end of the Baker show, anyone not staying for the 3-5 program will exit through
door 1 (by the commons) after picking up their Baker student. Those families that have
students at both Willard and Baker will have the intermission time to pickup their Baker
student from the commons and drop off their Willard student in the above locations.

● For families that only have Willard students, we would ask that you enter the building
through door 2 (on the high school side) This will help with the traffic of Baker families
exiting and Willard families entering.

● At the end of the Willard program, families will need to pick up their students from the
rooms that they were assigned to. Teachers will be there to make sure that students
leave with a guardian as a safety precaution.

● Attire: This year we do not have any specific costumes so please have your students
dress in school appropriate attire. We do ask that students wear clothing items without
holes in them. If this is a concern, please contact the Willard Office as we are always
more than happy to help.

If you have any questions or concerns, please contact the Willard Office. We look forward to
celebrating all of the hard work that your students have been putting into this program!


